
Welcome Back!!! 
 
We are so glad to be able to worship together again. However, in order to keep everyone safe 
and well the following guidelines have been established: 
 
 

• Masks must be worn at all times when in the church. If you do not have a mask, one will be 
provided for you.  Donations are accepted. 

• There will be no shaking of the hands and no hugging. 
• Social distancing will be practiced – six feet apart and no touching 
• There will be no singing 
• You may sit with family members you have been around; other than that, you must be six feet 

apart. Every other pew will be roped off. 
• The front door will be unlocked for entry into the church and will be opened. 
• No communion until further notice. 
• Attendance will be taken at the front door. 
• The offering will be taken after church service; offering plates will be placed in the Narthex. 
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